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Dear parents, guardians, and teachers, 

Good news, the PTA have arranged a clothing collection at the school in the coming weeks. Huge 
thank you to Mr Wieder, for allowing the boys swimming pool changing rooms to be open from 
17th March until Monday 30th March, to hold donated items. 

Please do bag up any unwanted clean cloths, shoes (paired), bags, hats and scarves, belts, fashion 
accessories, swimwear, lingerie, jewellery, and perfumes. Please bring your bags and place them 
inside the Boys swimming pool changing room (near foundation play area). 

The van will collect all donations on Tuesday 1st April. Based on weight this is converted into cash 
which will be paid into the PTA. 

Please do check out the PDF attached on what they will and will not take. Last time we collected 
666kg which converted into £366.30, lets see if we can beat that amount. 

Kind regards, 

The PTA Officers 

P.S. Please also remember that the PTA also do take donated school uniform at any time and the 
donation bin is in front of the school office. Look out for the black wheelie bin. Remember to bag up 
your uniform donations. 

 


